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Travel Advisory: State Road 200 Median Closure 

 
Yulee, Fla. – This advisory is to inform community leaders and interested parties of changes at the 

median of State Road 200 and License Road/Eric Oliver Way. 

 

Today, FDOT crews will close the existing median crossover and the left turn lanes at License Road/Eric 

Oliver Way in order to construct the new left turn only configuration. 

 

Drivers on State Road 200 westbound attempting to access License Road will be detoured to Christian 

Way.  

 

Drivers on State Road 200 eastbound attempting to access Eric Oliver Way and the shopping center will 

be detoured to Gene Lasserre Road to Courtney Island Way back to Eric Oliver Way. Drivers may also 

use Chester Road to access the shopping center and Eric Oliver Way. 

 

Drivers can also set up real-time traffic alerts from FL511, a free service offered by the Florida 

Department of Transportation (FDOT). Motorists can visit www.FL511.com or call #511 for this up-to-

date information. 
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